
LaKeisha Blackshire, Principal Ruskin Elementary School

Dear Parents of Incoming 4th Graders,

Listed below are donations we are asking for during the first week of school.
Thank you in advance for your support.
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, August 10th!

Gratefully,

Ruskin’s Fourth Grade Teachers

o 3 Boxes of facial tissue (Kleenex)
o 1 Pump bottle of liquid soap
o 1 Canister / Pack of sanitizing wipes
o 3 Packages of copy paper
o 1 Package of WIDE RULED paper
o 2 Spiral notebooks (wide ruled lines, 8 x 10.5 inches, 70+ pages)
o 3 Folders 
o 1 Pencil box
o 1 Pencil sharpener
o 1 Eraser
o 1 Glue stick or glue bottle
o 1 Pair of scissors
o 1 Ruler – with inches and centimeters
o 2 Extra fine BLACK Sharpie markers
o 2 YELLOWHighlighters
o 1 Package of color pencils 
o 1 Pack of (sharpened) pencils, standard size; NOMechanical Pencils
o 1 Pack of 4 EXPO Low-Odor Dry Erase Markers 

PLEASE WRITE YOUR NAME ON ALL OF YOUR ITEMS!

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Thelma Boac Hugo Jiménez Khoa Nguyen Jai Srinivasan Kansen Chu


